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COURTAULD 2 CARBON FOOTPRINTING APPROACH
 COULD LEAD TO HIGHER CARBON IMPACTS SAYS PAFA
The Packaging and Films Association – which represents the £2 Billion UK plastic packaging industry – has welcomed the statement by Liz Goodwin, WRAP CEO that ‘it’s no longer enough to look at the impact of packaging alone’

Barry Turner, PAFA CEO said, the new target for food waste and the move toward a more comprehensive review of the impact of grocery products on the environment is to be welcomed, however there is a danger if not carefully implemented that ill-informed decisions could still be made under the current proposal. 

“Although the vital role of packaging is acknowledged by Courtauld, I believe this latest proposal could still risk changes in packaging being made which could increase food waste which, in turn, has a much higher carbon impact than the packaging that protects the food” said Turner. 

PAFA points to the example of multilayer films used to protect meat from deterioration. In such circumstances, the packaging impacts can typically be as little as one fiftieth of the meat it protects.  The Association hopes that despite the launch of Courtauld 2, WRAP will quickly start to evolve its successor so that industry and retailers can start planning with some certainty,” said Mr Turner.

In conclusion, Turner said that he anticipated a far more holistic approach will be adopted for the next round of Courtauld by considering the total resources used in the life of grocery products. He hoped that it would draw heavily on work being done internationally and place the least burden possible on business in its reporting and administration. PAFA looked forward to continuing to work with WRAP in the coming years.
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